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March 18, 2020 

 
VADA’s mission has always been to protect fighter safety while promoting fair, clean sport free of illegal 

performance enhancing drugs and methods. 

 

We are keenly aware of the worldwide situation surrounding Covid-19 (coronavirus) and how it may 

affect testing for PEDs. This situation has been changing on a daily and almost hourly basis. It is 

impossible to know what conditions will be like as circumstances evolve. 

 

VADA is following, and will continue to follow, the advice of local and international healthcare 

professionals to ensure that any testing we might conduct is consistent with the need to protect our 

athletes and doping control officers during these uncertain times. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Margaret Goodman, MD 

President, Voluntary Anti-Doping Association  

8551 West Lake Mead Blvd., Suite 250  

Las Vegas, Nevada 89128 

Margaret@VADA-testing.org 
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